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Thursday 23rd June 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As you are aware, some children will be leaving us in the summer to continue their learning journey 
in Nursery, either at Perry Hall or at an alternative setting. We would like to invite those children to 
join us in a graduation ceremony on Tuesday 19th July. This will be a fantastic opportunity to 
celebrate the time these children have spent in Perry Hall’s Two’s provision. All of the children who 
will be graduating will need to attend the morning session on this day, which runs from 8.45am-
11.30am. We ask that you arrive for a 10.00am ceremony start and that you take your child home 
with you once the ceremony is complete.  
 
Any children that are not leaving us at the end of summer term who attend the morning session will 
be able to, instead, attend the afternoon session. Therefore, for this day only, we ask that these 
children attend at 12.30pm.  
 
If your child normally attends for the whole day on Tuesday, he/she will only attend the session that 
is applicable to them due to graduation: 
 
Children graduating = Morning Session 
 
Children staying with us in September = Afternoon Session 
 
Please see Two’s staff for any questions or queries you may have.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

Mrs C Gibbins 

Head of School 
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